
 
 

 

 

3 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Thank you for your ongoing patience whilst we continue with the construction of ‘the village’. We are 

now nearing the end of the building work and hope to have this completed by the end of April 2024.  

 

As part of the work undertaken, we have been working with Northern Power Grid who notified us that 

there was insufficient electricity to power the new portacabins. Consequently, they are working to put 

in a new substation on the school grounds. It is anticipated that this work will take between 8 – 10 

weeks. To ensure that this work does not hinder on our current year 7 group being able to return to 

the Scalby School site, it has meant that Portakabin have had to install temporary generators.  

 

The generators are a temporary measure until the new substation is completed. We are working with 

Environmental Health and Portakabin to ensure that we are meeting the required legal requirements 

and will be doing some work on the current cricket net ground to assist with noise mitigation from the 

generators.  

 

We will endeavour to keep you updated with the progress. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mr Chris Robertson 

Headteacher  


